
Coronado Beach Elementary School 

School Advisory Council Meeting Minutes April 20, 2021 
  

1. Welcome – Meeting called to order at: 2:45 PM 
a. Welcome back! We are so happy to have you back on campus.  

 
2. Review/Approve SAC minutes 

a. Motion: Mr. Ratliff 

b. Second: Mr. Salisbury 

3. Public Comments on Items on Agenda 
 

4. Meeting Changes 
a. Due to the expiration of the Governor’s executive order, all SAC meetings moving forward 

must have a physically present quorum.  
b. New May meeting date is Tuesday, May 11th, 2020 

 
5. Administrators’ Report 

a. Buildings 4 and 5 are officially under construction. The new classrooms will have new paint, 
flooring, windows, and cabinetry. 

b. The new primary playground is complete and open for students to utilize.  
c. The intermediate playground was supposed to be redone in the 21-22 school year but has 

now been pushed to tentatively be redone during the 22-23 school year.   
 

6. District Advisory Council Update 

a. Next DAC meeting will be 5/5/21 
b. 2nd DAC Representative Needed 

7. Climate Survey-  
Information regarding the annual climate survey will be coming home next week. The 
survey opened 4/15 and will remain open until 5/28.  

8. SAC Elections 
a. Due to the members listed below that are approaching the end of their term, we currently 

have the following vacancies to fill: 
i. One Community Member vacancy 
ii. Two Parent vacancies 

b. The following SAC Members have a term ending at the end of the 20-21 School Year: 
i. Ian Ratliff (elected for a 2-year term as a Community Member in June 2019) 
ii. Brenda Ratliff (elected for a 2-year term as a parent in June 2019) 
iii. Joy Rosenblum (elected for a 2-year term as a parent in June 2019) 

 
9. Public Comment 

a. Mr. Salisbury asked about the goats, and Ms. Buckner reported that Hazel and Thor are 
doing well. They enjoy when the students interact with them and SAC members were 
invited to go visit them after the meeting if they wish.  

b. Mr. Salisbury inquired about the School Marquee Project. Ms. Buckner explained that the 
marquee is a school funded project and will cost approximately $17,000. The PTA is 
helping with funding for this and between business partner donations and fundraising we 
currently have about $7,000 saved.  
 

 
10. Adjournment:  Meeting Adjourned at 3:00 PM 

Motion to Approve: Mr. Salisbury 
Second:  Mr. Ratliff 


